
                  Free and Reduced Meal Application and Information 2015-2016  

        The Massachusetts Family Household application package has a new look this 

YEAR.  Attached are the NEW Massachusetts materials for households applying 

for free or reduced priced meals. The look of the application has changed, but the 

procedure is the same. If you have multiple students in your family, you only need 

to fill out one application. Be sure to list each student on the application. All 

applications must be filled out completely or they will be returned to you. If you 

have received a letter stating you qualify for free meals through the 

Massachusetts direct certification process, you do not need to fill out an 

application. You must fill out a new application at the beginning of each new 

school year to remain qualified for free or reduced priced meals. If you have not 

been approved for free or reduced meals in the prior school year, you may apply 

at any time during the new school year. All information contained on your 

application is kept strictly confidential so please do not hesitate to apply if you 

have a financial need. If you have any questions about the application or the 

school meals program, contact KRISTIN CONNOR AT (978)531-0444 


